
Dear Parents, 

I trust everyone had a relaxing weekend. Here are the announcements for the week. 

 January 20 – No School – Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

 January 24 – Professional Development Day – Early Dismissal – There will still 

be after school care for those that need it.  

Here is what we will be working on K4 this week. 

 Bible – We are working on the character quality of telling the truth. Our verse for 

the week is Ephesians 4:25 – “Therefore, having put away falsehood, let each 

one of you speak the truth with his neighbor, for we are members one of 

another.” 

 In language arts we are working on the letters I and J. We are also working on 

sight words.  

 In math we are working on counting to 40 as well as number recognition through 

12. We are working on patterns, shapes, and colors well.  

 Our unit this week is winter animals and winter activities.  

 In handwriting, we are working on writing our names and letters correctly.  

As always, please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Danielle Bellew 

K4 Teacher 

 

 


